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Memorandum  

To: Mr. Kevin Stitt, Governor  
 
cc:  Oklahoma Legislature    
   
From: Dr. Carolyn Eastlin, Director of Institutional Equity  
 
Date:   Friday, December 6, 2024 
 
Re:  Expressive Speech Annual Report – RY 2024  

_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Pursuant to 70 O.S. § 2120, Oklahoma City Community College (OCCC) submits the following report 
to demonstrate its course of action regarding the requirements of this statue1.  
 
Campus Expression Policy  
OCCC continues to publish its Free Speech on Campus Policy No. 1018 on the OCCC website 
accessible to the public and to the OCCC Campus Community. 
 
OCCC continues to utilize its online Free Speech Event Request Form for those seeking assistance 
with indoor events and facilities set-up, located at www.occc.edu/requests. 
 
Professional Development  
OCCC communicates policies and expectations to students and employees through educational 
programming provided to the faculty, staff, and students, as well as publication of policies in their 
respective handbooks and on their respective websites. New policies and/or updates to existing policies 
may also be communicated throughout the year via electronic communication. 
 
Barriers or Disruptions 
No barriers or incidents for the reporting period December 16, 2023 to December 15, 2024.  
 

 
Dr. Carolyn Eastlin 
Director of Institutional Equity 
Office of Institutional Equity 
 

 
1 OCCC posts the Expressive Speech Report annually on its website by December 31. The report is accessible to the public by 
use of no more than three links, is keyword and phrase searchable, and user identification or registration is not required. 


